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The Active Transportation Planning program is funded by the Province of BC 

January 4, 2021 

Emma DalSanto, Transportation Demand Management Coordinator 
Resort Municipality of Whistler 
4325 Blackcomb Way 
Whistler, BC V8E 0X5 

RE:  2020 Active Transportation Planning program – Approval in Principle 

Dear Ms. DalSanto, 

Thank you for submitting an application under the 2020 Active Transportation Planning 
program. 
I am pleased to inform you that your project, Let’s Move Whistler!, has been approved in 
principle for funding.   
Pending satisfactory receipt of the following item, your application will be eligible for full 
approval: 

• Current local government resolution indicating support for the proposed project
and a willingness to provide overall grant management.

Please submit the outstanding application requirement(s) no later than February 5, 2021 
in order for your application to be approved in full.   
On behalf of the Evaluation Committee, I would like to congratulate you for responding 
to this opportunity to advance active transportation in your community. 
If you have any questions, please contact Local Government Program Services at 
250 356-5193 or lgps@ubcm.ca. 
Sincerely, 

Danyta Welch 
Manager, Local Government Program Services 
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